
Family Support 
Group

for families with children on the autism spectrum

Thursday, Sept. 21, 2017
6 - 7 p.m.

First Presbyterian Church
1111 Fifth Ave. N.
Fort Dodge, Iowa

The event is free and open to 
the public.

Questions? Contact Kristin Baade, 
family support coordinator, 

at 641-355-1306.


